From:

Sent: 14 February 2019 11:05

To: Gentet, Matthias

Cc: Chair Ctcaac; Anthony Stoll

Subject: 2019/0232/A 113 Bayham Street London NW1 0AG

Retrospective advertisement consent for Brewdog

Dear Matthias Gentet,

I'm writing on behalf of Camden Town Conservation Area Advisory Committee following our meeting last night at
which we reviewed the above application.

I would be grateful if you could note that we do not have any objections to the signage as installed. We are however
concerned that the changes to the top floor mansard that were carried out a while ago are not in accordance with
the planning approval on this building and would be grateful if enforcement officers can review this.

Please confirm receipt of these comments.

many thanks

Luisa Auletta
member Camden Town CAAC

ccJE, AB, BW, PJ, AS



